
Allen, Meredith 

7/16/2014 11:59:33 AM
Green, Stephanie (stephanie.green@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Follow Up Meeting on Emergency Outreach 

Hi Stephanie,

Our communications lead is on vacation in mid-August. Below are a couple of dates in late 
August/early September. Please let me know if either of these work. If not, I will find other 
times.

Thanks,
Meredith

Thursday. August 28 .1:30-2:30 
Thursday. Sept. 4 11-Noon

On Jul 14, 2014, at 12:54 PM, "Green, Stephanie" <stephanie.green@,epue.ea.gov> wrote:

Thanks.

Stephanie Green, CPUC, Exec. Div, Utility Supplier Diversity, Business & 
Community Outreach Supervisor, stephanie.green@epuc.ea.gov (0)415-703- 
5245 (C )415-265-9757

---- Original Message-----
From: Allen, Meredith |~mailto:MEAe@pge.com]
Sent: Monday, July 14, 2014 10:53 AM 
To: Green, Stephanie
Subject: Re: Follow Up Meeting on Emergency Outreach

Hi Stephanie,

I will find potential dates/times after the 14th and send to you.

Thanks,
Meredith

On Jul 14, 2014, at 10:39 AM, "Green, Stephanie"
<stephaiii e. green@cpuc. ca. gov<mail to: stephani e. green@ cpuc. ca. gov» wrote:
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Hi Meredith, it will be great to schedule an update. I am out of the office that 
week, anytime after August 14 works.

Stephanie Green, CPUC, Exec. Div, Utility Supplier Diversity, Business & 
Community Outreach Supervisor,
Stephanie.green@cpuc.ca.gov<mailto:stephanie.green@,cpuc.ca.gov> (0)415- 

703-5245 (C )415-265-9757

From: Allen, Meredith ["mailto:MEAe@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, July 11, 2014 8:38 AM 
To: Green, Stephanie
Subject: Follow Up Meeting on Emergency Outreach

Hi Stephanie,

We would like to schedule the follow up meeting that we discussed to provide 
an update on PG&E's draft emergency outreach plan, including a discussion of 
the components that we are incorporating from FPL's plan and to provide an 
update on our outreach with the communities. Would you please let me know 
whether August 5 at 1:00 or August 7 at 11:00 would work? If not, I will send 
other potential dates.

Have a great weekend!

Thanks,
Meredith

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit
http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/privacv/customer/
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